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PUBLIC HEARING
City of Fort St. John Official Community Plan Amendment  
Bylaw No. 2569, 2022 
DATE: Monday, June 13, 2022 
TIME: 6 pm 
LOCATION: City Hall | 10631 100 Street
The City is proposing to amend City of Fort St. John Official Community Plan 
Bylaw No. 2388, 2017 in the following manner:

•	 Change the definition of Affordable Housing to align with the City’s 
Housing Strategy.

•	 Add new definitions for Accessible Housing, Gross Household Income, 
Owner Household Affordability, and Renter Household Affordability.

•	 New policy statements that outline 5-year targets for affordable 
housing and accessible housing.

•	 New policy statements that require neighbourhood plans to include 
targets on housing forms and affordable housing.

A copy of the proposed bylaw and related documents may be inspected at 
City Hall, 10631 - 100 Street, Fort St. John, BC, between the hours of 8:30 am 
to 4:30 pm from June 3 to 13, 2022. 
Residents who wish to comment on this proposed bylaw amendment, can 
submit them in one of the following ways:

•	 Mailing or hand delivering to City Hall by Friday, June 10, 2022: 
10631 - 100 Street, Fort St. John, BC   V1J 3Z5  
Attention: Bonnie McCue, Corporate Officer

•	 Email by Friday, June 10, 2022: 
legislativeservices@fortstjohn.ca

•	 attend the Public Hearing on Monday, June 13, 2022 at 6 pm
Written comments received will be distributed to Council for their 
consideration at the hearing.
Those members of the public in attendance at the hearing will be allowed to 
make presentations to Council or to present written submissions respecting 
matters contained in the proposed bylaw.
Please contact Jakub Lisowski, Planner II, Planning and Engineering 
Department at developmentservices@fortstjohn.ca or by telephone at  
250 787 8150 for additional information regarding this application.


